GARROWBY,
YORK.

TELECRAMS: BISHOP WILTOMN .

16th September 1948

Dear Sir,

Lord Halifax asks me to thank you
for your letter of 9th August, 1948, and
to say he has much pleasure in sending
you the enclosed photograph which he has

autographed.

Yours faithfully,
iy

Secretary to Lord Halifax.

Mr. Agustin Basave
Chief Editor
E1l Norte
Washington Ote. 629
Apdo. 186
Monterrey
N.L.

Mexico.




